Summer Reading

Rising 4th and 5th Graders

Dear Parents,

All rising fourth and fifth graders are required to read a minimum of four (4) chapter books that are at least 100 pages each. Students should write down the titles and respective authors of their chapter books and bring their list to school the first day back. Each student should be able to give a brief oral summary of the books he or she read.

Encouraging your child to read for 20-30 minutes each day is one of the best investments you can make in your child's intellectual growth. Good readers become good writers. Good writers become good thinkers.

Thank you so much for helping us ensure that our Aylett students continue to enrich their minds over the course of the summer. We look forward to seeing you in September. Happy reading!!

Most appreciatively,

Latane Dillard